
Happy Groundhog Day!

On Groundhog Day, will we have winter or will we have spring? 

 

Enter the City of Cumberland Groundhog Day Coloring Contest for children through 5th grade. Entries must be received by 
noon on Friday, 01/26/24. Please print legibly on the back of this coloring sheet:  Entrant Name, Grade/Age, Parent’s Name, 
and Phone #. DO NOT use a marker which may bleed through. Scan or photograph completed entry and email to 
melinda.kelleher@cumberlandmd.gov, drop entry in the box in the City Hall lobby at 57 North Liberty Street or mail to 
Melinda Kelleher at Cumberland City Hall. Winner from each grade will receive a groundhog prize package and have their 
photo taken at the 2024 Groundhog Day event with a posting on the Facebook event page, and of course bragging rights! 
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